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Wednesday, August 9, 2023 3:00 PM

oakridgecommunityradio@gmail.com; aaron.a.seltzer@gmail.com; toddurick@gmail.com;
david.alexander.west@gmail.com; skylinemedia@msn.com

Oakridge Community Radio - New FM Station KBSR - Reaching out on Behalf of Oregon Public
Broadcasting

| am reaching out on behalf of our client Oregon Public Broadcasting (OPB).

OPB is the licensee of an FM Translator station licensed to Burns, Oregon (K219BH/K203FP; FCC Facility ID No. 50597),
which until recently had been operating on frequency 91.7 MHz. Because of the proximity of 91.7 to the frequency
assigned to your new station (91.5 MHz), OPB obtained a “displacement” construction permit from the FCC to switch
frequencies for the Translator to 88.5 MHz. OPB has now completed the conversion of its Translator facilities to 88.5
but before the FCC will issue a permanent license to OPB for operations on 88.5, the FCC staff is asking OPB to provide a
confirmation from Oakridge Community Radio (OCR) that OCR continues to have plans to construct and launch KBSR on
91.5 (thereby justifying OPB’s frequency change).

Would it be possible for you to provide such a confirmation, along with any details you can share about progress in

those plans?

Thank you, in advance, for your assistance.

Brad
301-466-1418

Brad Deutsch

(he/him)

Tel: 202.298.1793 = Cell: 301.466.1418 = Fax: 202.965.1729
brad.deutsch@foster.com
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1000 Potomac St., NW, Suite 200
Washington, DC 20007
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Brad Deutsch

From: Aaron Seltzer <aaron.a.seltzer@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 9, 2023 5:04 PM

To: Brad Deutsch

Cc: skylinemedia@msn.com

Subject: 91.5 KBSR Burns

Mr. Deutsch,

We greatly appreciate OPB's willingness to move their FM translator from 91.7 to 88.5, well before we sign on 91.5 KBSR
in Burns. At this time, our plans are to construct this new station during the Summer of 2024, and begin broadcasting in
the Fall of 2024.

Thank you for reaching out to us.
Aaron Seltzer

Oakridge Community Radio
541-226-7115



